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Monday, 24th April 2023 
 
Re:  Year 6 SATs 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As SATs are now only two weeks away, I would like to share the following information with you to 
clarify booster sessions and the free breakfast club we will be running.  
  
Boosters: 
As Monday 1st May is a bank holiday, we will reschedule boosters for this day. 
   
Children who attend Mrs Burrows’ group will be invited to attend a session after school 
on Wednesday 3rd May with Miss Upton. 
 
Children who attend Miss Upton’s Monday group will be invited to join Tuesday’s booster group.  
  
Booster groups will not be taking place during the week of SATs.  However, Miss Upton will run an 
extra hour-long Maths session on Tuesday 9th May for any child to attend but this will be the only 
group running for this week.  
  
SATs Breakfast Club: 
All children are expected to attend the SATs breakfast club from 08:00am on the SATs days.  This 
will be free of charge and we will provide a range of breakfast items and drinks to help the children 
settle into the day. 
 
If, for any reason your child is unable to attend the free breakfast club, please ensure that they 
arrive at school no later than 08:50am on these mornings. 
  
If you have any further questions in the lead up to SATs, please email Miss Upton at 
k.upton@smat.org.uk. 
  
The children are working so hard and the end is in sight!  
  
Kind regards 

 
Mr S Silverwood 

Head Teacher 


